
 

 

9th January 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

As the Chinese New Year is approaching, we will be having a Chinese Banquet special dinner day on 

Thursday 18th January. 

If your child is currently on a packed lunch and you would like them to have the Chinese Banquet, please 

select the main course of choice for your child below and return the slip to school on or before Monday 15th 

January 2017.  

The meal includes the choice of main course served with vegetable spring roll and prawn crackers, 

followed by a choice of three delicious desserts, as outlined on the flyer. 

All of this for the cost of £2.10 which is payable via Parentpay under the ‘Chinese Banquet’ service. We are 

sorry but we will be unable to order meals without a payment. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs L Beever 

Finance Officer. 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

CHINESE NEW YEAR BANQUET – MAIN MEAL CHOICE 

 

Child’s Name ____________________________________ Class_________ 

Please tick your choice. 

Red Option:  Sweet and Sour Chicken with Rice [  ] 

White Option: Vegetable Chow Mein [  ] 

I have paid £2.10 via Parentpay [  ] 

Signed _________________________________________________Parent/Carer   


